
 

NOTIFICATIONNOTIFICATIONNOTIFICATIONNOTIFICATION    

WINTER 2020 EXAMINATION 

 

The candidates desired to appear in Winter 2020 are being informed that, Winter 

2020 examination will not be conducted in the month of December 2020. 

Candidates are therefore requested to visit IEI website www.ieindia.org 

frequently for further notifications regarding the Date of submission of Winter 

2020 examination application form and Examination Schedule. 

 

Winter 2020 examination application should not be submitted prior to the 

declaration of dates of Examination schedule and the date of submission of 

Winter 2020 application form. 

 


